
 

Commission Meeting 

January 7, 2025 

Delegation 

Department: N/A 

Presenter: N/A 

Caption: Commissioner Francine Scott honoring Dr. Cheryl Evans' remarkable 

legacy as she retired as President of Paine College with 31+ years of 

dedicated service to our region's only HBCU, with excellence guiding her 

final five years at the helm. 

Background: N/A 

Analysis: N/A 

Financial Impact: N/A 

Alternatives: N/A 

Recommendation: N/A 

Funds are available in 

the following accounts: 

N/A 

REVIEWED AND 

APPROVED BY: 

N/A 

 


